
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone: (08) 9276 5891      Email:  WeldSquare.PS@det.wa.edu.au   Date:   10 May 2017 
                  Newsletter:  7/2017 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
We have had a wonderful start to 
term 2. It certainly has been a 
community effort with the three new 
playgrounds at last completed for 
student use. Thanks to our P&C and 
Vu Nguyen (Top Hat Maintenance). 
The playgrounds have proven very 
popular with all our students. While 

the students are having fun playing they are also 
building up important upper body strength, agility and 
flexibility skills. 

We have also hosted two engaging and popular 
incursions; the Teddy Bear Hospital and World of 
Maths.  
 
Teddy Bear 
Hospital 
Incursion 
My teddy is sick 
can you help? 
 
 
 

 
 
 
World Of Maths 
Incursion 
Learning Maths 
through hands on 
fun activities. 
 
 

     Honour Certificates Winners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the following students: 
Pre-Primary: Scarlett 
Year 1:     Dimitri, Nisu 
Year 2:     Ethan 
Year 3:     Imenh, Isabella, Manaaki 
Year 4/5:     Hady 
Year 5/6:     Nikolas, Kaeden 
LOTE:     Sena, David 
SCIENCE:     Daniel, Rokaya 
 
Lotterywest Grant 
Newly elected Morley MLA Amber-Jade Sanderson at 
our 4 May assembly announcing a $10,400 
Lotterywest grant for the River Ranger Cadets and 
committing to source WSPS $60,000 to further develop 
our nature playgrounds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
L-R Amber-Jade Sanderson, Mitchell and Charlie 
(Student Captains) and Michelle Hughes (P&C 
President and School Council Chairperson). 

VIRTUE FOR WEEKS 3/4 - COURAGE 

MISSION STATEMENT: 
To develop, within a caring environment, the cognitive, social, physical and creative abilities of all children to enable them to realise their 

full potential and to maximise future opportunities as members of the community.  



Morley Lions: Children of Courage Awards 

Congratulations to Charlie and Pardhu for their 
persistence and resilience in winning this prestigious 
award from the Morley Lions Club. Thank you to 
Morley Lions for their on going support of WSPS. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

L-R Jason Hemsley (President), Kym Dabrowski 
(Charlie's mum), Charlie (CC recipient), Liz Truman 
President Elect, Pardhu (CC recipient), Barbara 
Chapman committee member and Eswar Karada 
(Pardhu's dad). 
 

Highlight from Assembly 6 April  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Honour Certificates Winners Assembly 6 April  
Congratulations to the following students: 
Pre-Primary: Nghi, Macey 
Year 1:     Anthony, Julian 
Year 2:     Trinity 
Year 3:     Koby, Soourav 
Year 4/5     Skye 
Year 5/6:     Yuan 
LOTE:     Murjaan, Valentino 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Virtues Awards and Mathletics 3 April 

Joe, Soourav, Koby, Dylan 
 
                                                       Tyler and Sara 
Our Fire Fighters Incursion 5 April  
Our Year 3 students had a visit from the Malaga Fire 
Station. What a fantastic incursion. Fun was had by all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be there 

¶ Let your children know you will always be there 

for them, for the long haul, no matter what. 

¶ Make a special effort to be there during their 

tough and emotionally difficult times. 

¶ Teenagers especially need you to know you are 

there for them, despite the separation 
 
 
 
 

Glen Cookson 
Principal 


